
 

𝗧𝗵𝗮𝗻𝗸𝗶𝗻𝗴 𝘄𝗼𝗿𝗸𝗲𝗿𝘀 𝗳𝗼𝗿 𝗸𝗲𝗲𝗽𝗶𝗻𝗴 𝗣𝗼𝗿𝘁 𝗦𝘂𝗱𝗮𝗻 𝗼𝗽𝗲𝗻 𝗮𝗺𝗶𝗱𝘀𝘁 𝗰𝗶𝘃𝗶𝗹 𝘂𝗻𝗿𝗲𝘀𝘁 
PIL would like to thank the port workers at Port Sudan for their steadfast support of vessel 

operations amidst the continuing fighting and unrest in the country. Owing to their 

unrelenting efforts, PIL’s vessels are able to continue to call at Port Sudan to deliver the 

goods and cargo needed by the country. As a gesture of goodwill and encouragement to the 

workers, PIL initiated a food distribution drive for the port workers, and on 8 May 2023, 

about 400 kg of mutton meat were given out by PIL’s agency in Sudan to all port workers 

and their families, who appreciated the timely distribution. Food and other essential items 

are much needed by the workers and their families during such times of difficulties, and PIL 

will continue to render its assistance as best as it can. 

  

PIL’s thoughts are with the people and its colleagues at Sudan during this challenging time. 

#sudan #community #fooddrive  
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